
  

LAKEVILLE LIONS CLUB 
SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943 

LAKEVILLE, INDIANA SEPTEMBER 2008 

A Message from the President 

 
Greeting Fellow Lions, 
 
We’ve been hearing a lot about “change” from politicians and pundits lately, so perhaps you won’t 
be surprised to learn that the Lakeville Lions are making a few changes. 
 
We are changing our dinner meeting location.  Beginning with the September Dinner Meeting on 
Tuesday, September 23, we will be meeting at the Lakeville United Methodist Church on U.S. 31 
in Lakeville.  We are making this change to avoid a rent increase at the Newton Center.  We will 
continue to work with the Newton Center on projects and events which benefit the Lakeville 
community. 
 
We are changing the way we recruit new members.  Membership chairman Lion Jim Foster and 
his committee are planning a pancake breakfast and information session for prospective members.  
We need you to provide us with the names and addresses of prospective members.  Just fill out 
the form in this newsletter and bring it to the September dinner meeting. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
Lion Paul Russell 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

Tuesday Sep 23 7:00 p.m.  Dinner Meeting, Lakeville United Methodist Church 
      Theme: Celebrating 65 Years of Service 
      Guest Speaker: Past District Governor Art Birk 
Saturday Oct 11  11:45 a.m. District Cabinet Meeting, Claypool 
Tuesday Oct 14  7:00 p.m. Board Meeting, Scout Hall 
Tuesday Oct 28  7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting, Lakeville United Methodist Church 
      Guest Speaker: District Governor Sam Fryback 
Friday  Oct 31  7:00 p.m. Community Halloween Party, Newton Center 
Saturday Nov 8  8:30 a.m. Membership Recruitment Breakfast 
Tuesday Nov 11 7:00 p.m. Board Meeting, Scout Hall 
Tuesday Nov 25 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting, Lakeville United Methodist Church 
      Theme: Honoring Our Veterans 

 
  



 

September Dinner Meeting 

The September Dinner Meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 23, at the Lakeville 
United Methodist Church.  The guest speaker will be Past District Governor Art Birk, and we will be 
celebrating 65 years of service to the Lakeville community. 
 

Menu 
Swiss Steak & Gravy 

Breaded Boneless Pork Chops 
Mashed Potatoes 

California Blend Vegetables 
Tossed Salad 
Rolls & Butter 

Beverages 
Birthday Cake 

 
If you plan to attend this dinner meeting, you MUST make a reservation.  We are NOT using the 
“permanent dinner list” for this meeting.  To make a reservation, please call Lion Jean Barlow 
(291-0680) by Sunday, September 21. 

 

October Dinner Meeting 

The October dinner meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 28, at the Lakeville United 
Methodist Church.  The guest speaker will be District Governor Sam Fryback. 

 

District Cabinet Meetings 

The next District Cabinet Meeting will be held on Saturday, October 24, and will be hosted 

by the Claypool Lions Club. 

 

The Lakeville Lions Club will host the District Cabinet Meeting on Saturday, January 24, at 

the LaVille Elementary School. 

 

These will be great opportunities to meet Lions from other clubs, and learn how Lions serve 

their communities, our state, and the world.  If you are interested in attending either of these 

events, please contact Lion Paul Russell (784-9094) or PDG David Court (784-8242). 

 

Thought for the Month 

The thing that lies at the foundation of positive change, the way I see it, is service to a fellow 
human being. -- Lech Walesa 

 
Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/ 

 
  



 
 
 

Lakeville Lions Club 
 
 

I would like the membership committee to invite the following individuals to the information 
breakfast on Saturday, November 8, 2008 

 
 

Name Address Phone number 
   

1. _________________________ _________________________  

 
 _________________________  

 
   

2. _________________________ _________________________  

 
 _________________________  

 
   

3. _________________________ _________________________  

 
 _________________________  
 
 
Member name: _________________________ 
 
 
Please complete this form and bring it to the September dinner meeting, or call Ruth Whaley (784-
8937) with the names of your prospective members. 


